DAWSON COUNTY
BOARD OF ELECTIONS AND REGISTRATION

Minutes of Regular Meeting - rescheduled Thursday February 23, 2023

Chairman, Dale Holland, opened the meeting of the Board of Elections and Registration at 9:31 A.M. on

Friday February 23, 2023 at the Board of Elections Office at 96 Academy Avenue with a roll call of Board
Members: Marie Head, Katrina Holbrook, Paul McComiskey and Dan Pichon. Director, Glenda Ferguson
and staff member Rachelle Hanlon present.

Minutes:

December 9, 2022 revised. Mrs. Head moved to approve the minutes as revised, seconded by Mr.
McComiskey and passed 5-0.

January 19, 2023. Mrs. Holbrook moved to accept the minutes as presented, seconded by Mrs. Head and
passed 5-0.

Reports:

The January Budget and January Key Note Indicator reports were reviewed by the Board. As of
February 1, 2023, the County has 22,630 active voters, and 2,062 inactive voters for a total of 24,692
registered voters.

Unfinished Business:

The new voter registration system, GARVIS, is still a work in progress, delaying processes.

The Board members and staff agreed that this GAVREO was one of the better conferences. Mandi Smith
did very well keeping meetings on time and on track.

The Board called a special meeting on March 3, 2023 at 2:30 P.M. to review expanding the voting
locations to possibly include Rock Creek Park. All members meet at the park, then continue meeting at
the office.

We have received eight applications for the open position of Voter Services Specialist.
New Business:
Passed out election calendars for the 2023 year.

The Board will schedule head shot pictures with Mimi Seibel mgseibel@gmail.com or 678 640-4979
before March 31, 2023.

Next regular meeting re-scheduled to March 22, 2023.

Adjournment:

Mrs. Holbrook moved adjournment, seconded by Mr. McComiskey and passed 5-0 at 11:23 A.M.
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